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	Election Filings Approaching

On Saturday May 3, 2003, the City of Shoreacres will hold an election for three at-large alderman positions.  The incumbents are Mary Becker, Dan Blanchard, and Vickie Ellis. Filing for candidacy, by filing an application at City Hall, opens February 17 and closes March 19 at 5:00 p.m. 

Vote for Citizen of the Year!

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one citizen each year for his or her outstanding contribution to the community.  We are now soliciting nominations for Citizen of the Year 2002.  Please submit your nomination at City Hall or with your water bill.  City Council will honor the winner at a City Council meeting and on a plaque at City Hall.

Make Sure Your House Number Is Visible

Please make sure your house has the address posted where it can be easily seen from the road and at night.  Emergency responders (police, fire, and ambulance) can’t help you if they can’t find you!

WaterSmart Landscaping Workshop Offered

The Texas Cooperative Extension is hosting a workshop on landscaping with native plants, organic gardening, composting, and ways to reduce water consumption in your yard.  The workshop is Saturday March 1, 2003 from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the University of Houston-Clear Lake.  The $35 registration fee covers breakfast, lunch, and workshop materials.  Please contact Chris LaChance at 281-333-5067 or c-lachance@tamu.edu for more information.

Shoreacres Boulevard/Choate Road Project Delayed

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) plans to reconstruct Shoreacres Boulevard/Choate Road from Bayou Forest Drive to the railroad tracks.  Originally, the project was scheduled to begin April 1 but, due to some redesign work by TxDOT, has been delayed until October 1.  TxDOT has promised to keep the potholes in that area filled over the next six months.

Dispose of Waste Oil Properly

Did you know that improperly disposing of waste oil and pesticides is a felony?  Ditches and storm sewers in our area go directly into Galveston Bay or its tributaries, so pouring waste oil and other hazardous materials on the ground or in storm sewers pollutes the bay.  Waste oil can be recycled right in front of the local hardware store, and pesticides, paints, and other materials can be disposed of at the annual hazardous waste disposal day at the University of Houston-Clear Lake.  Watch the next Shoreacres Shorts for the date.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings February 10 and 24 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.

( The Shoreacres Civic Association still has red “Cookin’ on the Bay” T-Shirts from the annual Shoreacres Cookoff available in all sizes for only $10 each. They’re HOT.  To purchase, please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425
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